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Friday 2nd February 2018 

NURSERY NEWS 

Next week our letter sound is i. 
Please read the boxes about attendance and World Book 

Day, thank you. 
Don’t forget half term is 12th-16th February.  

TOTS AND TEDS 

Tots and Teds will take place on Tuesdays from 9-11am in 
the school hall, 50p per session,  0-4 years, everyone      
welcome. Why not come along for a cuppa and a chat 

while your child plays. 

 WORLD BOOK DAY 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March and we 
ask children to come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character and to bring their book with them to share. 
The children will also be taking part in an art project          

culminating in an exhibition at Liskeard School-more details 
to follow.  

ATTENDANCE AND CONTACT DETAILS 

Can you please make sure you let the School or Nursery know if your child will not be in for any reason.  It is 
part of the school’s safeguarding duty to know that children are safe.  If your child is not registered by 9.30am 

the office will ring you to ask why your child is not in school.  If your child is ill you can leave a message on 
the answerphone at any time, dial 01579 320580 and choose option 1, or you can email secretary@st-

neot.cornwall.sch.uk. If you think they will be absent for more than one day please inform us.   
Can we also ask that you ensure that your phone details are up to date, there have been several occasions recently where 
numbers have been found to be unavailable.  You can give us as many contacts as you like if that helps. We are sure that 

if your child is ill you would want us to be able to get hold of you as quickly as possible.  

PARENT MEETINGS 

If you need to speak to a member of staff they are        
available either at 8.30am or 3.10pm.  If these times are 

not suitable please contact the office to make an            
appointment or leave a message with Dee.  Staff are     

always happy to talk to you but the hours between 8.40 
and 3.10 are dedicated to the children.  Thank you.  

DON’T FORGET HALF TERM IS 12TH-16TH FEBRUARY 
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